[image: image1.png]


                              

Tuesday 19th March 2024
Dear Parents/Carers,

This term, year 1 pupils have enjoyed reading Paddington and have carried out lots of work around this much-loved, classic text. To round off their work – and the spring term – we would like to share the film with the children on Thursday 28th March. The film is rated PG.

Whilst watching the film, we would also like to encourage the children to try some marmalade on toast. If your child has any allergies that we would need to be aware of, please let their teacher know as soon as possible, so that we can cater for them. 
Please complete the form below by Monday 25th March to give permission for your child to be involved in these activities.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=mXKZmxTBF0a5JqJbkYWZPqjrL3LRcupGm6NQ-GJznm9UOFFTUkNDU0hQVlZIQkdFMzA5REZFUExYSC4u
Many thanks for your support.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Waine and Miss Davies
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